March 29t 2014

Franklin Township Board of Education
226 Quakertown Road

P.0. Box 368

Quakertown, NJ 08868

Dear Franklin Township Board of Education,

1 would once again like to thank you for the opportunity to observe in Karen
Brokaw’s Kindergarten class. Spending time in her class gives me the hands-on
experience with the students and the material to further my knowledge of the
Education field. Mrs. Brokaw is extremely professional in her conduct and in her
correspondence between the children and myself. When I think to the future of how
[ would like to run my own class, I can point to many aspects of Mrs. Brokaw’s for
inspiration. I hope to return to Franklin Township School to further my in the field
education when deemed necessary by Centenary College.

Thank you,

Alyssa Young



